154

5 Fishervills Road,
Apt, 208,
¥illowdale, Onsario,

16 August, 1970.

Dear lr, NHormand,

Thank=-you for your letter of 22 July requesting information
on zomets. Hnclosed is & oopy of the chapter on comets from "Pictorial
Astronomy”™ and copies of the forms desoribing the Comet and Hova

Section of the R.A.3.C.

Thank-you for your interest,

Jim Low
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